

Vol. 68, Issue 27 Wednesday, July 3, 2024

WHA Welcomes New Employee, Erika Quamme

Erika Quamme joined WHA as receptionist/office assistant on July 1, 2024. She brings a wealth of experience in the health care sector, having previously worked in care facilities and clinics.

Erika has a strong background in patient care and administrative support, which will be invaluable in ensuring our front desk operations run smoothly and efficiently. She has demonstrated excellent organizational skills, attention to detail and a warm, welcoming demeanor that aligns perfectly with our commitment to providing excellent service to our members and visitors.

Welcome, Erika!



Erika Quamme

Other Articles in this Issue

- 2024 Wisconsin Rural Health Conference In Review
- WHA Welcomes New Employee, Erika Quamme
- WHA Board of Directors Discuss Key Issues, Fill Immediate Vacancies
- WHA Comments on U.S. Senate Bipartisan GME Proposal
- Fast Facts from the WHA Information Center: Summertime Injuries